
  

    

 

 

Upcoming Events:  

• June 24 = 2pm Sports Assembly 

• June 25 = Forget Me Not Pond 

• June 26 = Grade 8 Celebration 

• June 27 = Fun in the Sun 

• June 27 = Learner Profiles go home 

• June 27 = Last day of school 
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June 21 ,  2024  

Welcoming 
new staff! 

Dear Parents, 

I would like to introduce the new members of MCS for the 2024-2025 school year.  Mr. 
Scott Carey will be the principal.  Ms. Larter will be the grade 5 teacher and Mrs. Clarkson 
will be the kindergarten teacher. I have asked them to tell you about themselves. 

Mr. Carey:  Hi, my name is Scott Carey and I’m fortunate to be the Principal of Millarville 

Community School starting in the fall of 2024. In my visits to MCS this spring, everyone has 

been extremely friendly and welcoming which speaks volumes to the culture of the school 

community.  My teaching and administration past has included Foothills Composite High 

School, Oilfields High School, Big Rock, and now Millarville. When I was principal of 

Oilfields, I valued the addition of Millarville grads to the school community, and now I am 

excited to be part of the rich history and traditions of Millarville Community School. On a 

personal note, my wife and I are the parents of two adult children, Kaitlin and Marcus. As 

well we have two late-in-life fur children, Bruno and Blu. In my free time you can find me 

reading, walking the hounds, or making sawdust in my garage. Looking forward to getting a 

chance to get to know everyone better this fall! 

Ms. Larter:  My name is Karen Larter.  I am coming to Millarville after teaching grade five at 
Spitzee Elementary in High River.  After over twenty years teaching mostly math and 
science in high school, I have found a lot of joy through the challenges of teaching 
elementary school where transdisciplinary and concept-based learning are more common 
and where there is more space for designing learning experiences that address character 
(learner profile attributes) and competencies (approaches to learning).  I have a passion for 
the outdoors and incorporate land-based learning in my lessons as much as possible.     

Mrs. Clarkson:  After returning from maternity leave, Brenna Clarkson is excited to immerse 
herself in the vibrant community at Millarville School. She will be entering her 6th year 
teaching kindergarten and brings a passion for early childhood education. With a 
background in the arts, having taken voice lessons and performed in community musical 
theatre productions, Brenna fosters creativity and expression in her classroom. Additionally, 
she loves taking her students outdoors to learn from nature, integrating hands-on 
experiences that spark curiosity and exploration. Outside of school, she enjoys hiking, 
mountain biking, camping, and playing games with her family. Brenna is delighted to join 
our team and cannot wait to welcome our little learners this fall. 

Welcome to the new team.  We know that you will bring a lot of talent and energy to our 

next school year. 

With gratitude, 

Karla Davis 


